

Jones, Doug

From: Jones, Doug
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:58 PM
To: 'Jessica Holz'; Becky Johnson
Cc: jarred holz; millertime2152@gmail.com; Alleman, Tammy
Subject: RE: Status conference cancellation

Thank you, everyone, for your dialogue and contributions to this process. Best wishes to all for a successful conclusion.

Doug

From: Jessica Holz [mailto:jessicarholz@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:53 PM
To: Becky Johnson <beckyj@nezperce.org>
Cc: Jones, Doug <Doug.Jones@idwr.idaho.gov>; jarred holz <jarred.holz@gmail.com>; millertime2152@gmail.com; Alleman, Tammy <Tammy.Alleman@idwr.idaho.gov>
Subject: Re: Status conference cancellation

Becky and Doug,

We look forward to your response and future communication on the proposal. I am scheduled to head back up to our satellite location on July 23rd, however, I do have flexibility to head up later that day or on the 24th. If we need to schedule the meeting for after the 24th I do have flexibility for that as well, however it's not ideal. Please let me know what date will work the best after the 22nd so I can plan accordingly with other staff members. Thank you!

On Wed, Jul 1, 2020, 1:35 PM Becky Johnson <beckyj@nezperce.org> wrote:

Hi Doug and Jessica –

I visited with Nancy and Dave. We reviewed Jessica and Jarred's proposal and email on Sunday and are working on a response email. We are hoping to send that out next week. We would propose to communicate via email in the next couple weeks to keep communication going and look at scheduling a meeting after July 22 if that's acceptable to everyone.

Thanks, Becky

From: Jones, Doug [mailto:Doug.Jones@idwr.idaho.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:06 PM
To: Jessica Holz <jessicarholz@gmail.com>
Cc: jarred holz <jarred.holz@gmail.com>; millertime2152@gmail.com; Becky Johnson <beckyj@nezperce.org>; Alleman, Tammy <Tammy.Alleman@idwr.idaho.gov>
Subject: RE: Status conference cancellation

Ladies and Gentlemen,

I will be gone July 15-21, so the 14th will need to work, or go out to the 22nd or so. Jessica, can you come up with a firm time on the 14th or a day and time on or after the 22nd?

Stay safe everyone!

Doug

From: Jessica Holz [<mailto:jessicarholz@gmail.com>]
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 12:21 PM
To: Jones, Doug <Doug.Jones@idwr.idaho.gov>
Cc: jarred holz <jarred.holz@gmail.com>; millertime2152@gmail.com; Becky Johnson <beckyj@nezperce.org>; Alleman, Tammy <Tammy.Alleman@idwr.idaho.gov>
Subject: Re: Status conference cancellation

Good afternoon Doug,

I will be traveling back from the hatchery's satellite location on the 14th, and could possibly do an afternoon time that day. Prior to that date, I will be out of service. However, the days of the 15th-17th would work best if that's possible. Please let us know, thank you.

Jessica Holz

On Tue, Jun 30, 2020, 5:15 PM Jones, Doug <Doug.Jones@idwr.idaho.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Holz,

In light of the continuance of Stage 4 of the Governor's Recovery Order and the alarming increases in COVID cases in Coeur d'Alene and the Clearwater Country IDWR is cancelling the scheduled conference planned for next week. This decision is made in respect for high-risk persons involved with the matter. Furthermore, it has been brought to our attention that settlement potential has been advanced and a short time was requested by the protestant to possibly resolve the impasse.

I would like to reschedule this as a telephone conference on July 13 or July 14, if parties are amenable. Please reply-to-all with your input to this proposal and share times of day that you would have a conflict. Once we have a consensus I will share a conference number and code.

Thank you.

Douglas Jones